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Council approves purchase of new truck
for Edwardsville Public Works
Department
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EDWARDSVILLE - City Council approved the purchase of a new vehicle aswell asa
field groomer during the last council meeting.



The purchase of a 2019 Ford F550 dump truck for the Public Works Department was
approved which will be utilized primarily by the water and sewer division while
replacing a 1997 dump truck currently in use.

A 2019 John Deere field rake was also approved for purchase for use at V adalabene
fields. The field groomer will replace the current model being used to prepare the
softball fields.



